
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Weekly Update 
11th January 2016 

Dates for your Diary 
 
A full list of 2015-2016 School Dates for your Diary can be 
found by following this link; the calendar can also be accessed 
here. 
 
Tues 12th Jan – Y5 please remember musical instruments 

FOBS Meeting 7pm in staff room 
Wed 13th Jan – Y4 swimming starts 
Thurs 14th Jan – Y2 assembly 2:45pm, Y2 parents welcome 
Fri 15th Jan – Closing date for receipt of Take a Challenge forms 
   
 
 
 

 
Coderdojo Event 
There will be a CoderDojo event at Barclays Technology Centre Radbroke on 
Sunday 31st January 10am-2pm. Open to all Key Stage 2 children. 
  
Tickets can be booked, free of charge as always, via Eventbrite - 
http://barclayscoderdojo8.eventbrite.co.uk  
 
Year 2 Assembly 
This week Adam Ormrod from Pobble will be working with the Year 2 children. If 
you are free we would like to invite Year 2 parents to an assembly led by Adam 
on Thursday 14th January at 2.45pm. 
 
FOBS Quiz Night 
Please see attached – 29th January 2016. 
 
Sports Survey 
In order to assess our schools participation in Knutsford School Sport Partnership 
events with Ollie Strauss, please could your assist your child by completing the 
following short survey: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/MMMT5BP 
 
 
 

http://www.bexton.cheshire.sch.uk/serve_file/65764
http://bexton.schoolspider.co.uk/events
http://barclayscoderdojo8.eventbrite.co.uk/
http://barclayscoderdojo8.eventbrite.co.uk/
http://barclayscoderdojo8.eventbrite.co.uk/
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/MMMT5BP


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Clubs 
Clubs start back this week, including Fun French with Mrs Davies on Tuesdays and 
Wednesdays.  
 
Smart Watches 
Smart watches such as the Apple Watch will be treated by the school in the 
same way as mobile telephones.  If children wear them for school they 
should be removed and handed to the teacher for safekeeping during the day 
and collected at home time.  The school is not responsible for the safety of 
such appliances and if children bring them in, they do so at their own risk. 
 
 

Bad Weather 
Should the weather turn a bit nasty, the quickest way for us to contact you 
about opening arrangements is through push notifications on the School 
Spider app – go to your app store and download for free – no password for 
the app is necessary.  We will also keep the website up to date and use 
SCOPay for correspondence where possible.  The radio station we tend to use 
to alert you if we need to close is Silk FM. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


